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NOTICE OF OPEN HOUSE 
 

The Fulton County Highway Department is hosting an open house on Friday, 

October 10th, from 12:00 PM to 2:00 PM.  The purpose of this open house is to display to 

the public new facilities that were constructed in 2024-2025.  These facilities include 

Maintenance Shop/Garage, Office, Salt Storage, Materials Storage, Fuel Tanks, and other 

ancillary items.  

The Open House will be held at 421 East Hickory Street, Canton, IL 61520.  

Light refreshments will be provided. 

 

       

      By Order of the Fulton County Board 

      Keith D. Munter, P.E. 

      Fulton County Engineer 
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